
Emergency New Ashford Select Board Meeting 
May 26, 2015 
 
Select Board Present:  Jason Jayko (chair), Ken McInerney, Mark Phelps 
 
Others Present:  Lori Jayko 
 
Meeting opened at 5:32 
 
Subjects for Consideration 
 
1.  Sign Town Warrant:  Warrant was reviewed and signed.  Lori J. will drop off tuition check at Mount 
Greylock on May 27.   
 
2.  Public Comment and any other subjects for consideration: 
      
 Jeff Clemons, Building Inspector, confirmed that he inspected the Springs Hotel property and 
noted some deficiencies.   Jeff does not know how the hotel is zoned.  Ken has e-mailed Samantha 
Quinn, requesting the tax bills.  Property deeds will indicate zoning.   
 
 Ken did not give his formal resignation to the Town Clerk and has decided to remain on the 
Select Board.   
 
 West Oil will be doing furnace maintenance on June 17.  Jason will open the town hall for them.  
Mark made a motion to lock in with West Oil for $2.49 a gallon for heating oil for the town hall, 
seconded by Jason.   
 
 The Berkshire Purchasing Group had been sending communications to Kim Burbank.  The town 
needs to turn in forms ASAP.  Keith LaCasse has the forms to fill out.    
 
 Samantha Quinn will be at the June 1 or 15 meeting to finalize the tax collector position  
transition.   
 
 Appointments will be made at the next meeting.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:53. 


